Beechwood
School’s

Career

Day

February 28, 2025

We Want You!

We are excited to announce our upcoming
Career Day on February 28th, and we would
love for you to be a part of it! We're looking for
community members willing to volunteer as
guest speakers to share insights about their
professions, inspire our students, and help them
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